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Dear Praying Friends, 

 We are thankful for warmer and dryer days that have permitted opportunities to get out and start 

canvassing again. Although the winter seemed to start a little later it is still hanging on as we received a couple 

inches of new snow overnight. We are thankful for the opportunity to distribute God’s word and are praying the 

Lord will give us some fruit for our labors. We have a new housing development just north of us that has a 

mixture of occupied homes and some still in building and covered that new area as well as working on the 

remain northeast part of Mt. Pleasant. Please be in prayer that we will be able to make some new contacts for 

follow-up.  

 The prison ministry continues to go well, and I was only hindered a couple of days from going due to 

snowy road conditions. There have been some men paroled and others moved to other parts of the prison that 

were coming on Fridays but there are also some new men coming. I continue to see 2 men come on 

Wednesdays and 10-13 come on Fridays. However, the men that are coming are very attentive and ask 

questions. Please continue to pray for the lost to be saved and the men that are saved to grow in the Lord.  

 Please continue to pray for Maria and Teresa that attend Millie’s Bible study to be saved. Please pray 

for Joan as she hasn’t been able to come due to an advanced form of cancer. Please pray the Lord will stir her 

heart concerning the truths she has learned, and she will be open to Millie visiting her and that she will be 

saved. Millie thinks the truth of God’s word hit too close for Mrs. Kelly and she has not been for a while. Please 

pray she’ll start coming again and will accept the truth of God’s Word and be saved. Please pray also for 

Maria’s husband Mike to be saved.  

 The church celebrated its 21st anniversary yesterday (Mar. 24th)! We are thankful what the Lord is doing 

here. Even though we have had several ladies and a whole family out sick for 2-3 weeks at a time this year 

(including Millie) we were able to see all the folk in church this past Sunday. Lori, a lady we’ve known for years 

and had encountered Millie in the store came to church in response to Millie inviting her. She was so glad to 

come and told Millie that she planned to come back and even planned to start coming to the ladies Bible study. 

Shirleen has started coming a little more regular on Sundays and has brought a couple ladies with her.  

 Please be in prayer for us as we are in the planning stages for having VBS in June. Also, please 

continue to pray for the Lord’s leading on the church and that the believers here will continue to grow 

spiritually, and the church will have lasting numerical growth.  

 We are grateful for your faithful praying and for each church and individual who gives financially. You 

are prayed for each week. We trust the Lord will continue to bless your labors for Him.  
 
In His Service, 

David and Millie Preston 
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